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SUNDAY JULY 23, 2017 
MASSES FOR THE WEEK:  JULY 24-30 

Mon. 7:00AM 
2:00PM 

Samuel Crimone-Family 
(Meadowview)  Frank Pensiero—Bob & Pam Diesel 

Tues. 7:00AM 
  

Josephine Hill-Family 
No 8:00AM Mass 

Wed. 7:00AM Ethel Kasmarcik-Joan & Ambrose Lizambri 

Thurs. 7:00AM Jane Krepelka-Family 

Fri. 7:00AM 
11:15AM 

Tony & Millie Bonadio-Family 
Special Intention Dr. Mark Malley-Kathy & Mike 
Malley 

Sat. 4:00PM Matolyak Family-Son Stephen & Daughter Charlotte 

Sun.  8:00AM 
10:00AM 
12:15PM 

For the People 
Phil & Margie Baldacchino-Cass & Mike Samole 
Jay Lauer-Grandparents Rose, Carolyn & Joe 

WEEKLY SCHEDULE OF EVENTS 

Mon.  6:30PM Catholic Faith Discussion Group - Annex 

Wed. 8:30AM Quilting Group–Annex 

Sat. 8AM-1PM Red Cross Blood Drive-Hall 

ORDINARY SCHEDULE 

Sunday Masses: 4:00 PM Saturday 
8:00 AM and 10 AM, 12:15 PM Sunday 
HOLY DAY MASSES – As announced 

CONFESSIONS: 2:45 PM Saturday or anytime upon request.  
Additional times during Advent & Lent. 

BAPTISM: Parish registration and participation in baptismal 
preparation are necessary.  

MARRIAGES: Please make the priest your initial contact  
as early as possible. An interview with the couple must 

precede the setting of a date. He will also guide the 
preparation process.  

PASTORAL CARE OF THE SICK: Please call the Rectory  
to request the Sacrament of the Sick for family members  

who are seriously ill.  Communion is taken to the hospital, 
nursing homes, and the home-bound on a regular basis. 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: It is important to be a registered 
parishioner in order to gain the benefits and privileges of 
parish membership. New parishioners are most welcome.  
If you have moved into, within or outside the parish or are 
not a member of the parish at present please call the rectory 

so that your situation may be addressed. 

ST. PETER’S CHURCHST. PETER’S CHURCH  
433 WEST CHURCH STREET 

SOMERSET, PA.  15501 
RECTORY: 814-443-6574 

FAX: 814-445-7766 
www.stpetersparish.com 

Rev. Fr. Daniel J. O’Neill, VF, Pastor 
 

Rev. Msgr. Samuel J. Tomaselli, Pastor Emeritus  
814-445-7382      

Rev. Mr. Ronald Kolonich, Deacon 
814-893-0162 

Rev. Mr. Frederick Weaver, Deacon Emeritus 
814-592-6797 

ONLINE GIVING –We now offer Online Giving!  If you are    
interested, please go to www.stpetersparish.com  for details.       

MASS TIMES-If your traveling this summer and need help find-

ing a church and Mass times, go to www.masstimes.org.  The 

website will tell you Mass times in any area you visit. 

COMMUNITY BLOOD DRIVE will be held Saturday, July 29, 

8AM to 1PM in the hall. Summer is the time of year when most 

people have relaxing but hectic schedules.  What many don’t  re-

alize is that during this busy time blood donations 

often decline due to vacations and summer activities 

while the need for blood remains constant.  Give the 

gift of life! 



                      JULY 23, 2017  

SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 

PASTOR’S COMMENTS 
 

* We welcome those visiting or passing through Somerset 

County. May you enjoy your time with us and our Community 

celebration. May God grant you pleasure and safety on the 

journey.  

*  The final few weeks of summer are especially frantic as       

families strive to accomplish things before school starts.   

Please do your best to sustain your financial support of our 

parish and fulfill your ministry assignments at weekend masses 

during this demanding season. 

*   Our parish is greatly blessed by the faithful ministry of 

Msgr. Samuel Tomaselli.  One of his many spiritual contribu-

tions to our parish is his adult religion class.  This extended 

series of classes is beneficial both to the prospective Catholic 

and to longtime  Catholics who wish to grow in their faith un-

derstanding.  Classes meet on Monday evenings.  He will do 

his best to have you home in time for Monday night football!  

A signup form is found in the bulletin.    

2017 DIOCESAN MINISTRIES DRIVE- Our parish re-

sponse to the Diocesan Ministries Drive has been disappoint-

ing.  The assigned target is $57,543.  So far 91 households 

have contributed $46,304.  Only a bit more than 10% of our 

parish families have participated in this drive that responds to 

great social needs in our diocese.  The Drive is directed espe-

cially toward the poor, the troubled; those on the fringes of 

society.  Donations are still being accepted.        

      IGNITE YOUTH MINISTRY 
       Kelsey Orange, Youth Ministry Director 

814-443-6574 Ext. 230 

korange@stpetersparish.com 

 

                                                         Upcoming Events 

Outdoor Game Night and Bonfire! Meet behind Saint Peters 

School on Sunday August 13, 2017 from 7-9 PM for some 

friendly competition followed by a bonfire and snacks. 

On Thursday, August 24 we will be volunteering as a group at 

the Mobile Food Bank. Meet at the Annex at 3:30 PM for a pray-

er service before heading over to Somerset High School to lend a 

hand. This service opportunity open to all students in grades 7-

11. Students in grades 9-11 will receive 2 service hours. 

Follow us! 

Facebook @StPetersChurchYouthMinistry  

Instagram @igniteyouthministry1920! 

Online Event Calendar- link on parish website 

“I am not capable of doing big things, but I want to do everything, 

even the smallest things, for the greater glory of God.” -Saint 

Dominic Savio 

ADULT RELIGION CLASS 
St. Peter’s 2017 Adult Religion Class will begin on Mon., Aug. 

28, 2017. It will be held on Monday evenings from 7– 8 PM.  The 

instructor will be Msgr. Tomaselli.  Anyone interested in taking 

instructions in the Catholic faith, or any adult in the parish who 

has not been confirmed or would like to brush up on his/her Cath-

olic faith, may do so by taking this course.  Call the rectory to reg-

ister or drop this form in the collection basket. PLEASE USE 

THE FORM BELOW TO REGISTER FOR THE ADULT 

RELIGION CLASS. 
 

NAME:  

 
ADDRESS: 

 

  

 

PHONE:  

DEACON FRED AND WIFE KATHY WEAVER have  

relocated to the Somerset area.  Deacon Fred performed very 

effective diaconal ministry at St. Peter’s for many years in the 

past. He has moved to retirement status so he will serve the 

parish in limited ministry.  That service will greatly bless and 

enrich our parish.  Welcome back Deacon Weaver! 

THE PARISH has received funds to be directed toward    

defraying tuition cost for students attend Divine Mercy Junior 

High or Bishop McCort High School in Johnstown.  Please 

see Fr. O’Neill if you have questions or seek financial aid.  

There is still time to enroll students in those schools for the 

upcoming academic year.  A van is provided to transport stu-

dents to and from Johnstown.   

NEW EVANGELIZATION. Since the second Vatican Council 

closed in 1965, all of our popes have emphasized the urgent need 

to make the church better fitted for proclaiming the gospel of Jesus 

Christ to our contemporaries and to our present day culture. Pope 

John Paul II preached the need for a "new evangelization". Pope 

Benedict XVI Created the pontifical council for the promotion of 

the new evangelization, and Pope Francis has continued to call 

every Catholic to personally embrace the mission of renewal and 

evangelization. In conjunction with our popes calling for a new 

evangelization the United States Conference of Catholic bishops 

have responded by creating a plan and strategy for catholic evan-

gelization in the United States. As a result it is not uncommon to 

hear Catholics talking about "the new evangelization and Catholic 

renewal", but much confusion and many questions remain; what is 

the new evangelization and Catholic renewal, and how can we at 

Saint Peter's respond to this call? To answer, discuss, and explore 

these questions we will be meeting in the Annex on Monday eve-

nings at 6:30, and all are invited to attend and explore these ques-

tions. 
ANNUAL WEDDING ANNIVERSARY LITURGIES-

Bishop Mark Bartchak and the Family Life Office cordially 

invite all couples celebrating 1, 5, 10 ,25, 40, 50, 55 and 60+ 

Wedding Anniversaries in 2017 (and their families) to attend 

the Annual Wedding Anniversary Liturgy. Couples may at-

tend Sunday, Sept. 10 in Altoona at Cathedral of the Blessed 

Sacrament or Sunday, Sept . 17 in Johnstown at St. John Gual-

bert Cathedral.  Both locations are handicap accessible.  Litur-

gies in each location begin at 2PM.  Bishop Mark will be the 

celebrant and homilist at each celebration.  Punch and cookies 

will be available after the mass for anniversary couples and 

their families.  Reservations must be made through your par-

ish  by Tues., Aug. 22.   

               MINISTRY SCHEDULES______________          

 Saturday, July 29, at 4:00PM 

*  E.M.:  P–M. & M. Weimer, Farrell / C-Basala, Battaglia       

*  Lector: Brennan      

*  Servers: M. & S. McGuire, S. Acey, C. Vought                       

*  Greeter:  McTiernan    

*  Church Cleaners:  T. Kolonich, N. Kozuch     

*  Rosary: B. Charney 

Sunday, July 30, at 8:00AM 

*  E.M.:  P–J. Isgan, Smerbeck, Wilmotte / C-Hippler, Sujansky  

*  Lector:   Wahl    

*  Servers:  L. & C. Johnson, A. Sanner, W. O’Neill         

*  Greeters: Delano, Keiser 

*  Rosary: Please Volunteer 

Sunday, July 30, at 10:00AM 

*  E.M.:  P–Craig, Evans, Harris / C-Halversons 

*  Lector:   DiLoreto      

*  Servers:  N. Perl, J. Glover, A. Knecht, N. Riggs       

*  Greeters: Hook, Lincoln 

*  Rosary: R.Rizzo, Jr 

Sunday, July 30, at 12:15PM 

*  E.M.:  P-Scioli, Barbera, Bittner / C-Wilks    

*  Lector:   Latuch        

*  Servers:  P. Tantano, K. May, D. & I. Schrift   

*  Greeter: Sheets    

*  Rosary:  Please Volunteer                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

St. Peter Catholic School  

 814-445-6662 
www.stpetersschoolsomerset.com 

       

 

ST. PETER SCHOOL SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 

The school will be CLOSED THE WEEK OF JULY 24-28.  

Please leave a message on the phone and we will return your 

call on July 31st.  We will be open Mon.-Fri. 8am-2pm begin-

ning Aug. 1st.  The Uniform Exchange will be available until 

August 23rd if you’d like to stop by and drop off uniforms that 

are too small and check out our supply for this year before you 

shop.  Please be sure items are clean and in good shape.  

 
 

PTA HAPPENINGS AND INVITE!   Our PTA Officers are 

President  Joe Dirienzo, Co-Vice Presidents Jennifer McKel-

vey and Karen Menser, Treasurer Danielle Petrosky and Secre-

tary Ann Stoy.  We will hold a PTA Spaghetti Dinner Organi-

zation Meeting on Wednesday, Aug. 9th at 7pm in the Annex to 

organize our new leadership for this event.  All are welcome!  

The St. Peter’s PTA also announces it will host a “Back to 

School Picnic and Campfire” on Sat., Aug. 26th from 5-7:30pm 

behind the school.  Hope to see you there as we kick off our 

new school year! 

 

 

AUGUST FAMILY MAILING.  All families should expect 

to receive a mailing from the school during the first week of 

August.  In it are some important forms that need to be re-

turned to the school BEFORE August 15th concerning trans-

portation , milk orders, emergency cards and other infor-

mation.  Parents are asked to read over everything, fill out the 

necessary forms and return them by August 15th either by 

dropping them off at the school or rectory or mailing them in 

the enclosed self-addressed envelope. Thank you! 

 
 

KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION.  St. Peter School will 

host a Kindergarten Orientation for all of our 2017-2018 on 

Thurs, Aug. 24th at 7pm in the Kindergarten classroom in the 

school.  This is for students to see their new classroom and 

find their seat and for parents to hear some final reminders for 

smooth and positive start. Invitations to students and parents 

were sent the first week.  Please RSVP by Aug. 18th. 

 

SUMMER READING & SUPPLY LISTS ETC. Packets 

and information about the required Summer Reading projects 

for each grade were sent home at the end of the year.  Infor-

mation will also be on the teachers’ Class Notes page on the 

school website if needed over the summer.  Supply lists were 

also sent home. NOTE!  Please be sure to access the paper-

work from the Class Notes page that your child will be enter-

ing in the fall of 2017 and not the grade they just finished.    

Please also check the website for important dates for the 2017-

2018 school year. 

 

2017-2018 SCHOOL YEAR START DATES. The first day 

of school will be Tues., Aug. 29th. Emergency Information 

Cards and information about the PTA “Welcome Back Bon-

fire.”  The Uniform Exchange is available for uniform drop-off 

or to pick up any needed items when the school is open.  

Please call ahead. 

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK  

 

We would like to thank  

     The Ken & Rita Halverson Team, 

Northwood Realty Service 

     for sponsoring an ad in our bulletin.  

STEWARDSHIP 

When each of us shares our time, our talents, and treasure 

through the parish, the faith community thrives as our exam-

ple inspires others to become good stewards. May your good 

stewardship of free will cause you to bear much fruit as a dis-

ciple of our Risen Lord.  

 

                                                                                                                                    SUNDAY COLLECTION,  $8,001   

REGULAR  ONLINE GIVING,  $1,610  

VOTIVE,  $104 

MISSION CO-OP,  $4,677   

PETER’S PENCE, $20  

SCHOOL COLLECTION,  $456 

THE NEXT BAPTISM CLASS will be held on Thursday, Au-

gust 3, 2016 at 7PM in the Annex.  If you are planning to      

attend please call Deacon Ron at 893-0162 to register.   

 KNIGHTS NOTES 

 The next meeting will be held on Wednesday,  

August 9 at 6:30PM in the Annex.                      

CCD NEWS 

St. Peter’s CCD Program is in need of multiple teachers for  the 

upcoming 2017-2018 year. CCD classes run from Sept. to the 

beginning of May and meet Sun. from 11AM–12:05PM. Teachers 

are provided with the necessary literature, supplies, and support 

they need to guide our young people through the process of be-

coming a confirmed member of our Church family and the world-

wide Catholic Church. We are also in need of substitute teachers 

for the upcoming year. Substitutes step in when the regular teach-

er must be absent, and follows a provided lesson plan. If you are 

interested in becoming a part of this important ministry, please 

call Kelsey at 814-443-6574. Teachers must have all necessary 

clearances and Kelsey can help you obtain these.  

Thank you for your prayerful consideration! 

mailto:korange@stpetersparish.com
http://www.stpetersschoolsomerset.com

